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The Great Long Sutton Picnic! 
 
Dear Parents / carers, 
 
On Wednesday 16th July, we are going to be holding the Great Long Sutton Picnic for all the children to 
enjoy their lunch. Children are invited to bring in a named picnic blanket on this day to sit on whilst they 
eat their lunch on the field.  
 
For children who have a pack up, they can bring in their favourite picnic snacks – no sweets, chocolates or 
fizzy drinks please. For children who have a hot meal, we will be amending the selection for this date so 
children can also enjoy the picnic. The food options will be a cheese, ham or egg mayo sandwich; a sausage 
roll or a cheese and onion roll, cucumber batons, carrot sticks, fruit and a vanilla sponge cake with frosting 
and of course sprinkles! 
 
We think this will be a lovely way to eat their lunch towards the end of this academic year and celebrate as 
a whole school. We are keeping our fingers crossed that the weather will be on our side!  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Miss Pycock and Mrs Dye 
 


